
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2020 

  
  
  
  
The Honorable Kirsten Gillibrand 
U.S. Senate 
478 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Fax: (202) 228-4977 
 
Dear Senator Gillibrand: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “The Presumptive Benefits for War 
Fighters Exposed to Burn Pits and Other Toxins Act" (S.4572). The bill would provide for a 
presumption of service connection for certain diseases associated with exposure to toxins and 
streamline the process for obtaining Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) benefits for burn pit 
and other toxic exposures. 
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org. 
 
  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski  

National Executive Director 
 

CJS:nh:dt 
  
  
  
 


